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Acknowledgement of Aboriginal Territory - We acknowledge, respect, and honor the First Nations in whose traditional territories 
the Kootenay Lake School District operates and all Aboriginal people residing within the boundaries of School District No. 8.  
 

School 
 

1. School Code of Conduct – review for parent/guardian feedback  


